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Alabama.FHWA@dot.gov

Mr. John R. Cooper
Director In Reply Refer To:

Alabama Department of Transportation HDA-AL
Montgomery, AL 36110

Dear Mr. Cooper:

We have reviewed the Transportation Pooled Fund Research Project 931-041P, “Accelerated
Performance Testing on the 2021 NCAT Pavement Test Track with MnROAD Research Partnership”.
The project has been approved and we concur with your request to use 100% SP&R funds for this
project.

Sincerely,

Mol ) fibttt

Mark D. Bartlett, P. E.
Division Administrator



